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THE FORTY-THIRD REGULAR MEETING OF 
THE SAN FRANCISCO SECTION 

The forty-third regular meeting of the San Francisco 
Section of this Society was held in Room 72, Mathematics 
Building, Stanford University, on Saturday, April 5, 1924, 
with Professor A. F. Carpenter in the chair. The following 
twenty-six members of the Society were present. 

Alderton, Allardice, Bell, Blichfeldt, Buck, Cajori, A. F. Carpenter, 
De Cou, Green, Griffin, Growe, Haskell, Hewes, Hoskins, Lehmer, S.H.Levy, 
McFarland, W. A. Manning, Moreno, F. R. Morris, Noble, T. M. Putnam, 
Pauline Sperry, Stromquist, A. R. Williams, Wong. 

After a discussion of the question as to what form of 
organization would best serve the interests of mathematics on 
the Pacific Coast, it was voted that the San Francisco Section 
continue to have two regular meetings a year, as heretofore, 
one at Stanford University, and one at the University of 
California; that a third regular meeting be held annually 
early in August in the Pacific Northwest; that a fourth 
regular meeting should be held in Southern California when 
this should be desirable. 

A motion that the Section should not participate in the 
1924 meeting of the Pacific Division of the American Associ­
ation for the Advancement of Science was carried. 

Titles and abstracts of the papers read at this meeting 
follow. The papers by Professors Eells, James, and Milne 
were read by title. 

1. Professor E.T.Bell: Reductions of enumerations in 
homogeneous forms» 

This paper appeared in the July number of this BULLETIN. 

2. Professor E.T.Bell: The class number relations implicit 
in the Disquisitiones Arithmeticae. 

This paper appeared in full in the May-June number of 
this BULLETIN. 
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